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Mr. Efren Yturralde, Superintendent
Gadsden Independent Schools

P.O. Drawer 70

Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Superintendent Yturralde:

Congratulations on your participation in the New Mexico Autism Project (NMAP). As a result
of participating in this research-based model program, the Special Education Bureau (SEB) of
the New Mexico Public Education Department (PED) is issuing & subgrant award to the
Gadsden Independent Schools. The award will support the district's implementation of the
NMAP (o improve the outcomes for siudenis with Aulism Spectrum Disorders (ASD). The
project requirements and details ere outlined in the attached scope of work, The intention of
this funding may include, but is not limited to, the following purposes:

* NMAP professional development
* NMAP cumiculum materials
* Travel expenses related to NMAP trainings
» Supplies related to NMAP (printing costs, training materials, ete.)
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To ensure best practices are being implemented, the representative of your district is responsible
for implementing the sub grant award and is expected to communicale regularly with the
assigned project consultant.

The tolal amount awarded for the 2016-2017 School year o Gadsden Independent Schools shall
not exceed §$6,000.00. Please submit a Budget Adjustment Request (BAR) in the Operating
Budgel Management System (OBMS) using fund code 24108 and revenue code 44500 in the
amount indicated above. Funds cannol be encumbered or expended prior 1o final approval of
the BAR in OMBS. A Request for Reimbursement (RfR) needs to be submitted through OMBS
in order lo receive reimbursement of these funds, Please note that these funds must be
expended no later than June 30, 2017 and cannot be carried over into the next fiscal year.
Final RfRs for expenditures of this subgrant must be submitted by July 7, 2017.

If you have any further questions, please comtact Marsha Allen-Martinez, Education
Administrator, SEB, at (505) 827-1456 or via email: gllan-marti tate.nm.us.

Besl regards

Hipolito *
Deputy S

guilar
etary, Finance and Operations

HA/dk/mam
Enc. (1): 2016-2017 NMAP Scope of Work

cc:  Denise Koscielniak, Dircctor, Federal Programs
Suszn Lucero, Bureau Chief, Fiscal Grants Management Bureay
Patricia Hawkins, Fiscal Manager, Special Education Bureau
Corrine Romero, Education Administrator, Specia) Education Burean
Ludym Martinez, Interim Associate Superintendent of Finance, Gadsden Independent
Schools
Randall B. Rapanut, Special Education, Gadsden Independent Schools



